
Tuesday 20th February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: World Book Day - 1st March 2024

I am writing to inform you of some very exciting news! Woodberry Down will be
celebrating World Book Day on Friday 1st March 2024.

World Book Day is used to celebrate reading and promote reading for pleasure
in schools up and down the country.

We are encouraging pupils to come to school dressed up
as a character from their favourite story. Please feel free
to make your own costumes! Scan the QR code for easy
costume ideas.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher.

Kind regards,

Mr Frederick Waldon
Reading for Pleasure Lead


